
 

  

 

Photos and Testimonials from the Spring, 2011 RLI Program held in Penticton 

 

 

 
Sarah and I are new members to 
Sunrise Rotary Club and were very 
impressed when our President suggest to 
us that we attend the Rotary Leadership 
Course. He told us that it was 'Rotary 
101' and that we would learn more in 
three days than some existing members 
might discover in over a year.  

He was right about that information but what he didn't tell us about was the passion, 
pride and professionalism demonstrated by all facilitators at the course. They really 
did make this a fantastic welcoming experience for us and the issues discussed were 
both relevant and inspirational. We both thoroughly recommend this course to both old 
and new members. Congratulations RLI and thanks for the fellowship, fun and 
information. 
 Max and Sarah Mosley, Sunrise Rotary. 

 

 



 

  

 

  

   

 

 

Taking the Rotary Leadership Institute course really 
empowered me to be a more productive member. I feel 
excited to contribute more and to learn my 
responsibilities as our club secretary. It was 
encouraging and provided myself with a better 
understanding of "Rotary Worldwide".  
 

Respectfully   Colleen Stevens, Rotary Club of Princeton 

For us, the RLI program should be rolled out as an "ALL MEMBERS" program. It offers 

insights into not only Rotary and its workings, but reminds us of why we joined Rotary 

in the first place. Thank you to all those who have volunteered their time and expertise to put 

on the RLI program. Please allow us to remind everyone that it is through the hard work of 

volunteers that we have a Rotary organization and that every member's participation is 

needed to continue.                                                     Doug and Shirley-Anne Weber, RC of Westbank 



 

 

  

 

 

I really enjoyed the RLI sessions. For me it was a reminder what 
transpired at PETS, so it was a refresher. I really recommend this 
program to all Rotarians and I am talking about it in my club and 
will encourage members to sign up in my year. Thanks to all the 
instructors for taking the time to teach the course, and of course I 

made some new friends.                Erwin Ploner, RC of Penticton 

 

I had been looking toward next year and my turn at PETS etc with a fair bit of 
trepidation but this course has relieved much of that! I left with a feeling of 
support and a place for questions to be answered and the hope that when I do get 
to PETS next Spring I will be in a better position to take it all in! 
                                           Sherry Gilrod, RC of Salmon Arm Shuswap 

 

 


